

CUMC Preschool News

Community United Methodist Church Preschool

May/June 2017

May Dates

May 6 Mommy & Me Day 9am - 10am

> May 13 Messy Church 5 - 7pm

May 20
Babysitting Night
5-9pm

May 22
Parenting Matters
6:30 - 7:30pm

May 29
Memorial Day
NO SCHOOL

June 9
End-Of-Year Picnic
Noon—1:30

June 11
The Happy Crowd
Concert 4—6

June 13 & 14

Last Day of School

Contact Us

714-842-1630 6652 Heil Ave HB, CA 92647 cumcpreschoolhb.com Lic. # 300 600 219

Mommy & Me Day

Come and play at Preschool - Saturday May 6 from 9am - 10am. If Mom cannot make it, Grandma, Auntie, or special friend is welcome to join us. It's Muffins with Mom time so take off your heels, come dressed to play and put down your smartphone!

End-of-Year Picnic

The Preschool committee will host our annual end-of-the—year picnic, Friday, **June 9th from noon to 1:30 pm.** Bring your family's favorite picnic fare, blanket and chairs. We will provide cookies. Everyone is invited. Details will go home at the end of the month.

End -of-Year Notes

Here are some important notes for the end of year and looking toward next year, as well.

Forms Due

If you are returning this Fall, please have all forms for your child's file to us before the end of this school year. For those children requiring a physician's report, drop if off or mail it as soon as it is completed.

June Tuition

The June tuition installment is the last of the year. Tuition is a year long sum divided into ten equal payments.

Fall Orientation

Orientation days for next year are September 11th and 12th. School starts September 13th. Letters will be sent in August that will outline the opening of school.

Concerts in the Courtyard

We are excited to share that CUMC will be offering FREE concerts in the courtyard this summer. These are family friendly and there is no preaching involved. Bring your friends, your chairs, food and drink and come hear some great music.

Beer and Hymns - Sunday,.May 7th from 4-6 pm The Happy Crowd - Sunday, June 11 from 4–6 pm

Please mark your calendars and check out the attached flyer for more information!

Thank You

We want to express our gratitude to the wonderful ladies who have served on the Preschool Board. They are the ones who help throughout the year with all the fundraisers, and End-of-Year picnic, etc. A GIANT thanks to Kara Pietila, Nicole Brown, Lindsey Goodyear, Lauren Mathy, Vicky Shuttleworth, Mikey Foster, and Maxine Emery. We could not have done it all without you.

Summer School June 19- July 14

We still have openings for summer school. For those of you who will be on vacation during this time, we also offer two or three week sessions. Children through age 5 are eligible.

Summer School ~ 9am - noon 3 Mornings - \$275 2 Mornings- \$235

Vacation Bible School - VBS

CUMC will be offering Vacation Bible School the week of July 17th - 21st from 9 to noon. The theme is Hero Central: Discover your Strength in God. It is free and registration will be online at cumchb.org starting June 1. VBS if for 4yr olds - 5th grade kids and is \$5 per child or \$10 per family. Please call CUMC at 714-842-4461 for more details.

Important Reminders

Spring weather has arrived. Water play will be offered almost daily. Please dress your child appropriately. We encourage sending your child to school in "Croc" type shoes or send other shoes in the bucket to wear at outside time. Opened - toe sandals, cowboy boots and flip flops should not be worn to school as they do not allow safe play on the yard. Also, please remember to cover exposed skin with sunscreen at home. Because of possible allergic reactions, please DO NOT send sunscreen to school. We cannot apply it nor can we allow the child to apply it. PLEASE, continue to send a change of clothes in the bucket (t-shirt, shorts and underwear).